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Hi there 
 
I too detest the actions of animal activists in Australia the past few months; trespassing and 
imposing during rush hour traffic. However, I really believe that their message should not be 
ignored. Our meat, Dairy and egg industries have loose laws which enable farmers to sell their 
products with ethical labels whilst treating these animals poorly.  
 
I find my opinion differs with most, where I believe that merely eating other sentient beings is 
repulsive because I cannot distinguish that thought from eating our own. However, I understand 
some individuals enjoy consuming animal products and will consistently privilege this over the 
animals lives and wellbeing. I understand some people can justify this but unfortunately I cannot.  
 
I plead you, research the positive behavioural characteristics displayed by these animals. They are 
gentle and kind and loving, no different to my dog. I understand that not everyone views this in 
the same way as me however there are billions of animals suffering and I can’t understand why 
we would take part in causing intentional suffering? 
 
I thank you for your time reading my submission, I am truely honoured to have my voice been 
heard and worth your time.  
Sincerely 
Mia 


